From: Ciccolini, Lori (SEAC)

To: Maselli-Jackman, Linda (Superintendent of Special Services)
Subject: Private & Confidential
Date: June 15, 2020 2:53:18 PM

Hello Ms. Maselli-Jackman,
| hope this email finds you healthy and safe.

| would like to advise you that due to my ongoing health, | unfortunately have to step down
from my role on the SEAC Committee. My hope is that | can rejoin at a time when my health

moroves. |

| apologize for any inconvenience that this may have caused our committee as a whole.; | do
hope that | can participate in the future and | certainly would like to thank all the committee
members for the opportunity that | was given.

| truly wish everyone well and | hope and pray for everyone's safety as we continue to face this
pandemic.

Please feel free to reach out, should you have any further questions or concerns.
Warmest Regards,

Lori Ciccolini
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